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July 10, 2012

To: Honorable Town Board
Town of West Seneca

From: Edward F. Gehen

Chief of Police
Re: Crossing Guard Termination
Attn: Councilman Rusinski

Dear Honorable Town Board:

Please terminate Nicole Maw as a crossing guard effective July 24, 2012. Ms Maw has
served the Town of West Seneca for a number of years but unfortunately has become unavailable
for service. Furthermore, please authorize the supervisor to sign the necessary forms for Erie
County Personnel. Should you have any questions pertaining to this, please don’t hesitate to call
me. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Chief of Police



